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Temporary Water 
Shutdown 

CONFIRMED: 
Friday, December 22nd, 2023 
8am to 4pm 

70th St b/t 41st Ave and Woodside Ave

We are upgrading the infrastructure in your neighborhood. A temporary water 

shutdown is necessary to facilitate the installation of new water mains. A 24-HR 

confirmation notice will be distributed/ posted to all areas directly impacted. 

If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison: 

Christopher Taylor (CCL) 
Office: (631) 593-2601 
E: hwtrqx1ccl@gmail.com 
In order to practice social distance, 
field office will do email and phone 
call only. 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this 
project on behalf of the NYC Department of Transportation and the 
NYC Department of Environmental Protection. 

During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 
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